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Wherefore I gladly accepted the honors given to me by you, though I 
am not partial to such things. And first I permit you to keep my 
birthday as an Augustan day in the manner you have yourselves pro-
posed, and I agree to the erection by you in their several places of the 
statues of myself and my family; for I see that you were zealous to 
establish on every side memorials of your reverence for my house. Of 
the two golden statues, the one made to represent the Claudian Augus-
tan Peace, as my most honored Barbillus suggested and persisted in 
when I wished to refuse for fear of being thought too offensive, shall be 
erected at Rome, and the other according to your request shall be carried 
in procession on my name days in your city; and it shall be accompanied 
in the procession by a throne, adorned with whatever trappings you 
wish. It would perhaps be foolish, while accepting such great honors, to 
refuse the institution of a Claudian tribe and the establishment of sacred 
groves after the manner of Egypt; wherefore I grant you these requests 
as well, and if you wish you may also erect the equestrian statues given 
by Vitrasius Pollio my procurator. As for the erection of the statues in 
four-horse chariots which you wish to set up to me at the entrances to 
the country, I consent to let one be placed at the town called Taposiris, 
in Libya, another at Pharus in Alexandria, and a third at Pelusium in 
Egypt. But I deprecate the appointment of a high priest for me and the 
building of temples, for I do not wish to be offensive to my contempo-
raries, and my opinion is that temples and the like have by all ages been 
granted as special honors to the gods alone.86 

86. On the policies of the emperors toward emperor worship, see vol. I, § 207, and vol. 2, § 162. 


